
 

 

 

Invitation Letter 

Dear Dr. Ran Bi, 

On behalf of the Organizing and Scientific Committees of the 8th Brazilian 
Meeting on Chemical Speciation (8th EspeQBrazil), it is a great pleasure to 
invite you to present the Keynote Lecture “Arsenic Speciation in Marine 
Ecosystems” at our conference. 

The EspeQBrazil is held biennially and attracts approximately 200 participants. 
This edition will take place alongside the 17th Rio Symposium on Atomic 
Spectrometry (17th RSAS). Both meetings will be held consecutively at the Hotel 
Fazenda Fonte Colina Verde, in São Pedro, São Paulo State, Brazil, from 9th to 
14th November 2025, with EspeQBrazil running from 9th to 11th November. 

Further information about the meetings and São Pedro can be found on our 
webpage, https://eventos.galoa.com.br/8o-espeqbrazil-e-17o-rsas, which will be 
periodically updated. 

Please, note that Keynote Lectures should have an approximate duration of 30 
minutes. Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or require 
additional time to plan your activities for 2025. 

In addition, we would be grateful if you could provide the following information: 

• A photograph to be uploaded to the event’s website; 
• A short biography (approximately 200 words) for the website and for your 

introduction during the meeting. 

Knowing that your participation will contribute significantly to the success of both 
meetings, we look forward to welcoming you to São Pedro in November. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Prof. Amauri A. Menegário 
Chair 

Prof. Marco A. Z. Arruda 
Co-chair 

 


